

To: Campus Community

From: Liza Larsen, Director of Accounting Services

Date: January 5, 2015
Subject: City of Denver Sales Tax Rate increase, Effective January 1, 2015 

Over the last several years MSU Denver departments have begun selling goods.  Even though MSU Denver is exempt from paying sales tax when buying most items, it is NOT exempt from collecting and paying sales tax when we sell items.  Accounting Services has done our best to identify those departments who are selling items and equip them with the tools necessary to be in compliance with sales tax regulations.  However, if you are selling items and have not worked with Accounting Services, please contact MSU Denver’s Tax Accountant, Darlene Eckhardt at x6-6879 or deckhar1@msudenver.edu.  For those of you who are familiar with the process this is an update on the sales tax rate.

In the November 4, 2014 election, Denver voters approved a sales tax rate increase effective January 1, 2015.

The City of Denver has increased the general sales tax rate for tangible products and rental of equipment from 3.62% to 3.65%.  Subsequently, the total sales tax rate, including county and state taxes, for sold tangible products and equipment rental in the City of Denver is 7.65%.  The sales tax rate for food and beverage of 8% is not altered.  In addition, MSU Denver’s other locations are not affected:  Northglenn, Greenwood Village, and Aurora.

Please contact Darlene Eckhardt if you have any questions related to this change.  
Thank you.
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